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This note is a summary of the subject and is provided for information only. It does not purport to give specific legal advice, and before acting, further advice should always
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April 2019

In a recent meeting of the States of Guernsey, the assembly was asked to consider the content of a new Policy Letter regarding the
method of payment of damages following personal injury claims. At present, the system sees injured parties compensated for their loss
in one lump sum, however as the letter highlights, it is not always possible to accurately determine an injured party's damages in such a
way.

The letter, dated 8 February 2019 and titled "Insurance – Statutory Discount Rate and Other Matters" proposes the following key points:

A review of these points will take place in the 2  quarter of 2019 and we will keep you up to date on the developments. In the
meantime, should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask.
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